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Governor calls for exercise restraint and reinforcement of the age-old 

tradition of good neighbours 

 

Showing his deep concern about the wellbeing of the injured persons in the recent 

incidence of violence at Behali, Assam, the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh visited 

Shri Tadung Tachang and Shri Chalen Natung on 7th June 2015 in Ramakrishna 

Mission Hospital, Itanagar, where they are admitted.  

Interacting with the patients and their relatives, the Governor assured his best effort 

for their treatment. He suggested and agreed for assistance in treatment from 

outside the State also if required on the request of the patients. The Governor 

proposed to bear the treatment bills of the patients. 

The Governor apprised the patients and their relatives of the efforts by Raj Bhawan 

since the incident took place. He informed that police chiefs of both States of Assam 

and Arunachal Pradesh are in touch with him.  

At the request of the patients, the Governor assured to felicitate those persons from 

Assam, who rescued them from the mob and took them to the Police Station for 

protection. 

Expressing pain at the violence incidents in the inter-State boundary, the Governor 

called for exercise restraint and reinforcement of the age-old tradition of good 

neighbours. 

Meanwhile, the Governor has advised the State Government to initiate appropriate 

action to instil confidence and amity among the people living along the inter-state 

boundary. 
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